
 

                                                                 

  
Paulton Infant School  

 

Head Teacher: Ms Emily Omell 
Plumptre Close, Paulton, Bristol, BS39 7QY 
Telephone: 01761 412354 
Email: office@paulton-inf.bathnes.sch.uk 
Website: www.paultoninfantschool.co.uk 

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Emily Massey                                           
The Partnership Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales under No. 07728112     
VAT Registration No. 371 6891 66   Registered Office: Fosse Way School, Longfellow Road, Radstock, BA3 3AL 
                                     

 
 

09/05/2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are really looking forward to our Sports Day this year on Wednesday 2nd July at 9am for EYFS 
(Elder and Mulberry) and 11am for KS1 (Holly, Hazel, Hawthorn, Magnolia and Sycamore). Paulton 
Juniors have once again very kindly let us use their playing field. Access to the field will be open at 
8.55am and 10.55am). There is no other access to any other part of the Junior School.  
 
All parents/carers will be asked to stand by the near side of the playing field on the grass area near 
to the playground (there will be cones to mark this area).  
 
Please ensure especially on this day, that children come to school with a water bottle and sun 
hat/sun cream if it is forecast to be a hot sunny day. Children need to come to school wearing 
their PE kit. (EYFS PE kits will be sent home prior to this so that you have them at home ready). 
 
Whilst the children are on the field, please don't encourage them over to say hello to you, it is 
important that children stay where they have been asked so that we can keep them safe and keep 
the day running smoothly. Once children have finished their events, they will walk back into 
school, and again please remain where you are so that we can make sure all the children return to 
school safely. Finally, if you take photos/videos on your phone, please do not share on social 
media due to safeguarding reasons. 
 
Thank you for your support to make it a really great morning.  
 
Best wishes 
The School Office 
 
 

Limitless Learning 
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